£3 GIBRALTAR

PORT AUTHORITY

PORT CIRCULAR NO. 2 OF 2018

To: All Port Operators

From:  Manuel Tirado, CEO and Captain of the Port (Acting)

CC:
Date: 23 January 2018

Re: CASHLESS OFFICE

Dear All,
Please note that with effect from 1 April 2018 the Gibraltar Port Authority will operate a cashless office and therefore any
payments to be made must be either by card (POS) or by bank transfer quoting your company name. No cheques or cash

will be accepted after this date.

Bank account details are as follows:

Name of Account: Gibraltar Port Authority

Account No: 47904860

Account Held With: Natwest, 57 Line Wall Road, Gibraltar
IBAN: GISONWBK060606047904860

Swift BIC: RBOSGIGI

Sort Code: 60-60-60

When making a Bank Transfer, please email cashier@port.gov.gi to advise what invoices you are paying with the
transfer,

MANUEL TIRADO
CEO /AND CAPTAIN OF THE PORT (ACTING)




